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Annual Exhibition 2021 

Box Art Group held its Annual Exhibition from 8th to 10th October 2021, with 82 formal exhibits, plus 2 large 
tables and panels of portraits and 2 tables competition and lockdown projects, as well as cards and 
unframed, mounted prints and paintings. It was a well-balanced, varied exhibition, with some quality work. 

We welcomed around 145 visitors over the 3 days of the exhibition, some of whom made a note in the 
visitors’ book, but all appreciated the exhibition as another step toward normality. 



Applying labels during setting up 

Examples of competitions and lockdown projects (below) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Portrait tables and panels 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visitor’s Favourite: ‘Under the Red Umbrella’ David Wordingham 

The number of visitors was about the same as 2 years ago. Thanks to the generous donations by Jo Keytes 
and Pam Summers, and the sale of some of these paintings, the exhibition costs are probably close to 
breaking even, depending on the rent for the 3 days, which is not known at present. 

Thanks to all involved. 

 

A few more paintings 


